
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cleveland, Monday, January 15th, 2024 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 187TH
 WALES COVID-19 UPDATE________________________     __   

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

Over the weekend, we had new cases of both COVID-19 and gastro throughout the building. 

Below are updates on the current number of positive cases which are on isolations: 

CHSLD (96 Long Term Care Units): 

NORTON 1 ISOLATIONS NORTON 2 ISOLATIONS NORTON 3 ISOLATIONS 
COVID  GASTRO COVID GASTRO COVID GASTRO 

4 0 11 5 2 0 

 

• RI (Intermediate Care Unit) Central: None 

• RPA: Shaw 4: None 

RPA (60 beds + 19 Apartments): 

SHAW/MANNING 1 

ISOLATIONS 
SHAW/MANNING 2 

ISOLATIONS 
APARTMENT 

ISOLATIONS 

COVID GASTRO COVID GASTRO COVID GASTRO 

1 1 0 1 1  0 

 

Employees working on a unit in a COVID-19 outbreak or who has symptoms but has 

tested negative for COVID-19, must take their breaks in the designated breakroom in 

Shaw Sub-basement 007.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Director of Nursing, 

Audrey Beauchesne at abeauchesne@waleshome.ca or 819-826-3266 extension 224. You can 

also visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director   

bpiironen@waleshome.ca  

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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